
  

   
 

 
 

“An inclusive church, lifting the name of Jesus at the heart of the 
community.” 

 

To use the induction Loop, hearing aids need to be turned to the "T" position. 
 

 

 

What’s on 

Holy Communion Sunday  10 am 

Small World Mon, Wed, Fri (Term time only) 9.30 – 11.15 am 

Nifty Fifties Bi-weekly Monday (16th Dec) 11.45 am – 2.45 pm 

Craft Club Tue 10 am – 12 pm 

Prayer Meeting Tue 2 pm – 3 pm 

Place of Welcome Tue, Thurs 10 am – 12 pm 

Parkinson’s Group - Extend Bi-weekly Wednesday (8th & 22nd Jan) 1 pm -2.30 pm 

Parkinson’s Group - Dance Monthly (17th Dec) 11 am – 1 pm 

Trefoil 2nd Tuesday   2- 4 pm 

Uniform Groups Mon – Thurs (Term time only) Evenings 

Curtain Call Theatre Co. Friday Evenings 

Northfield SDA Church Saturday 9.30 am – 6.30 pm 

Please check the calendar here: https://www.stdavidsshenleygreen.org/calendar 
 

Notices      

1. Macmillan Christmas Card Appeal: Write your Christmas message on a Star Post-it 
and place it on the board in the Narthex.  

2. Home Communion: If you or someone you know would like to receive Home 
Communion, please contact the Vicar directly to make arrangements. Please note: In 
December, due to a very busy schedule, the Vicar may only be able to visit in 
emergencies. 

3. New Rota Available: Please check it regularly, update your availability as needed, 
and be aware that the schedule may be subject to changes. 

4. Safeguarding Training: A Foundation Safeguarding Training session will be held on 
Sunday, 12th January, from 2:00 to 4:00 pm. Everyone is welcome to attend this 
important session. 

5. Carol Singing: A big thank you to the Scouts and Poppies Playhouse Nursery 
for their carol singing, which truly lifted the Christmas spirit! 

 This week Next week (4th Advent Sunday) 

Bible Readings 
Zephaniah 3.14-end (Chris O’) 
Philippians 4.4-7 (Pauline P) 
Luke 3.7-18 

Micah 5.2-5a(Pauline P) 
Hebrews 10.5-10(Steve G) 
Luke 1.39-45 [46-55] 

Meet & Greet 
Intercessor  
Chalice  

Brenda H 
Steve G 
Jeffrey C + Jenny S 

Brenda H 
Jill M 
Jeffrey C + Jenny S 
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3rd Advent Sunday 

Welcome to  
St David’s Church 

 

https://www.stdavidsshenleygreen.org/calendar


6. Our Daily Bread: The January–March edition of Our Daily Bread is now available in 
the Narthex. Please take a copy after the service and consider making a donation to 
support this meaningful ministry. 
 

7. Christmastide Services: Mark your calendars for our special services this Christmas 
season: 
 

• Carol Service: Saturday, 21st December, 6:00 pm 

• Crib Service: Tuesday, 24th December, 4:00 pm 
• Christmas Day Service: Wednesday, 25th December, 10:00 am 

 

 
 

 

Christingle Service  
with Parade  

will be held this afternoon 
at 4 pm. 

 

 
 
 

 

Please pray for those who are not 
well: Adrian Abbott, Barry 
Shipman, Pam Jay, Margaret 
Roberts, June Lowe, Margaret 
Scott, and Tony Scott.  

 

"During communion, our prayer ministry team 
will be available to pray with you in the Narthex 
near the prayer tree. If you wish to continue 
praying, you can join the team in the prayer 
room." 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Please check here or scan the 
QR code on your device.   

 

Any donations are greatly appreciated. 
 

 
 
 
 

Vicar: Revd Paul Cho 
Email: revdpaulcho@gmail.com 
Tel: 0121 251 0123  
(Sundays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Saturday 
afternoons.) 
 

Churchwardens:  
Geraint Lewis 07980596530 
Elaine Hill via Church Office 
 

Parish Administration Officer: Charitas Cho  
Email: stdavidsshenleygreen@gmail.com  
Tel: 0121 477 0003 
Working Hours: 

• Tuesday – Thursday: In the church, 10:30 
am – 12:30 pm 

• Friday & Saturday: Remote working 
 

Website: 
(https://www.stdavidsshenleygreen.org/)  
 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram. 
 

                           

 

St David’s Church complies with the Safeguarding Policies of the Church of England Birmingham. 
If you have any concerns about a child, a young person or an adult who may be vulnerable, 
please contact our Parish Safeguarding Coordinator, Revd Pat Fleming T: 07857 975955 or 
The Diocesan Safeguarding Officer, Steph Haynes T: 07342 993 844 
email: stephh@cofebirmingham.com 

 

 

“Place of Welcome” where everyone can 
come together for cheerful conversations and 
fellowship over coffee, tea, and snacks. Doors 
are open on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 
10 am to 12 pm. 
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